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The Commission has approved the staff's request to withdraw this SECY paper. 

The staff requested to withdraw this paper because new information and additional staff 
activities have superseded the basis for many of the recommendations in the paper. 

Going forward, the staff will provide periodic briefings to the Commission and Commission 
Assistants on these continuing transformation efforts, which will include an update from the staff 
at an upcoming public Commission meeting. 
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